

NORTH TAWTON

COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL

Friday 2nd October 2020

AIM ASPIRE ACHIEVE

Dear Parents and Carers

A very wet one indeed! Please make sure you are providing your children with everything they need. We are keeping the rooms well ventilated and making use of the outside space as much as possible whilst maintaining the class bubbles. An extra jumper would be useful and a change of shoes if you wish. Please only provide water to drink during the day as even sugar-free drinks can cause damage to teeth. A balanced packed lunch may include a juice or smoothie and water is always available. KS1 children are enjoying the hot food now on the limited menu. Please contact the office if you are experiencing difficulties making the bookings. Cold packed lunches are still available to all our children but once again the choice is limited. See Gateway app.

	Main	Vegetarian	Salad/Vegetables	Packed lunch option	Pudding
Monday	Meat pasty	Cheese + onion pasty	Salad sticks	Ham or cheese	Yoghurt tube
Tuesday	Pasta bolognese bake	Vegetable pasta bake	Garlic bread	Tuna or egg	Tray bake
Wednesday	Hot Dog in a roll	Veggie sausage	Salad and crisps	_	Yoghurt tube
Thursday	Large fishfinger in breadcrumbs	Veggie burger	Small chipped potatoes and salad	Cheese roll	Ice cream
Friday	Baked potato with tuna	Baked potato and cheese	Beans	Tuna or cheese	Tray bake

On Tuesday and Friday the hot meals are served to class bubbles in the dining hall.

Harvest Celebration

Thank you for all of your kind donations. Reverend Weldon held the celebration in our hall with Sycamore Class and then kindly took all the donations to the Okehampton Food Bank. Sycamore Class did really well and even managed to sing – socially distanced of course! Thank you Reverend Weldon, Mrs Ware and Sycamore Class.



Curriculum Information Evening

Parents Curriculum Information Evening – an alternative way to say hello and to keep you informed. Each class teacher will be setting out the expectations and exciting learning planned for the term. Sycamore Class started the ball rolling and welcomed its parents to join Mrs Ware virtually on Wednesday.

Have you seen your invite yet? Please do join your class teachers as they present their plans for the Autumn Term and see how you can get involved by supporting the learning.

Curriculum Information Evening Times

Monday 4:30pm Willow Class

Monday 5:00pm Ash Class and Beech Class

Wednesday 4:00pm Oak Class and Chestnut Class

Thursday 4:30pm Hazel Class

Coronavirus: Welfare Support Fund

Help for people who need cash for basic essentials during the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak

The COVID-19 Welfare Support Fund can provide small emergency payments to help with basic essentials including: household essentials such as sanitary products or nappies or electricity key and gas card top ups, etc. to help people in financial difficulties. The fund is not available for the purchase of food where a food parcel is available. The fund is available if:

- \cdot They run their own business, and cannot currently trade, or their business has been drastically reduced because of the pandemic.
- · Their employment situation has changed and their income now no longer covers needs.
- They have lost their job due to the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak.
- · They have still not received expected government funding (i.e self-employed).

If you are a resident and have been affected financially by coronavirus (COVID-19), and can demonstrate a need for immediate short-term financial help, you can apply for a grant by clicking the button below and your application will be considered.

Please be aware that repeat applications will not be considered other than in exceptional circumstances.

How can I apply?

Before you start completing the form, please make sure you have the following information available:

- · Details of bank/savings accounts and any balances on those accounts
- · Copies of your most recent bank statement to upload to us

We will aim to consider applications received before 2.00 p.m. Monday to Friday the same day. Applications received after 2.00 p.m. will be considered the following day.

If you need to speak to someone before completing your application, please call us on 01803 861407.

Please use the button below to begin the application process. It should take no longer than fifteen minutes to complete.

Apply Now



Congratulations Lola!! A Blue Peter badge winner for her amazing book writing skills. I look forward to reading your next one soon.

Thank you and enjoy your weekend.

Miss Chauhan

Tempest Photographer only for INDIVIDUALS this year. Monday morning.